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Hi:

This email is in response to the petition to modify Maine's solid waste management rules. My
wife and I live in Eddington, and | work in the Bangor area. | was appalled to learn that
Juniper Ridge Landfill is pouring so-called "processed" leachate into the Penobscot River.

I do not want Old Town to be the dumping ground for New England trash. It is unacceptable
that this landfill continue to accept out of state trash through the loopholes in place.

We must change the rules to prevent waste generated from out of state from making its way to
the landfill and contributing to the pollution of the Old Town and Bangor area.

Ryan
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